
Love Salmon and the Great Outdoors?
Become a Volunteer Docent for the Kennedy Creek Salmon Trail!

Originally opened in 2001, KCST is a unique 
opportunity to view chum salmon as they 
return to their natal watershed to spawn. 

This fall over 5,000 students and community 
members will visit Kennedy Creek to witness 
the return of  the salmon and learn about 
salmon spawning behavior and anatomy.

Docents are the heart and soul of  the  Trail, guiding 
school groups and answering visitors’ questions.

Volunteers should
•	 Be passionate about the natural world
•	 Be enthusiastic about creating future stewards
•	 Be willing to volunteer for a minimum of  

three shifts in November
•	 Be able to attend a training

Training at the Trail 
Saturday, October 17, 2015

9:30AM - 3:00PM 
Please RVSP with Jerilyn Walley

jwalley@spsseg.org
(360)412-0808 ext 107

2014 by the Numbers
•	 2,300 Students and group participants
•	 49 Different schools and groups scheduled 

tours
•	 35 Dedicated Docents donated over 550 

hours of  their time
•	 3,000 Weekend visitors
•	 The Trail was open 29 days, averaging over 

180 visitors per day!

spsseg.org/kcst/
www.facebook.com/KennedyCreek

www.facebook.com/SPSSEG


